
GREASE MANAGEMENT PROGRAM

QUESTIONS?
CONTACT:

404-918-1364 or 404-357-7194 
Larry Jackson  770-713-4001
Julius Herron 770-328-9269

jandlbackflow@outlook.com



Grease blockages in sewer lines are the major cause of sewer overflows and other unpleasant 
issues.

By direction of The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD), Newnan Utilities, your 
sewer service provider, is required to have a grease management program. The goal of the 
program is to reduce the amount of grease entering the sewer system by collecting the grease 
at the source through traps, and disposing of it properly. 

When you properly maintain your grease trap, you play an important role in protecting the 
sewer system, public health, and the environment.

WHY ARE GREASE TRAPS REQUIRED?

WHO DO I CONTACT ABOUT MY GREASE TRAP?

Newnan Utilities contracts with J&L Backflow to manage its grease management program.
J&L Backflow is your primary point of contact. Contact info can be found on the front of this 
card. All charges related to your grease trap(s) will appear on your monthly Newnan Utilities 
statement.

Please visit NewnanUtilities.org for more info.


